
Mile High Metro District 

2020 Annual Fall Meeting 
 

Virtual Meeting on Zoom 
 

You and all members of United Methodist Women are invited to the 2020 Annual Fall Meeting of the 

Mile High Metro District on Saturday, September 19th from 9:00 a.m. to Noon.  This is your official 

CALL to our ZOOM meeting.  The link to the meeting will be sent via email one week before the 

meeting. 

It’s Free – No Registration Required 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If desired, during the 9:00–9:30 time frame, bring a beverage of choice and snack to enjoy during this 

informal time.  If you are on Zoom, please use the chat icon at the bottom of your screen to type in 

your name and church name.   

 

Mary Ann Tabor to speak on 

Courage for the Fearful (based on 

the third line of the Serenity Prayer 

“Courage to change the things I 

can”.) 

Communion to be served 

by Bishop Karen Oliveto. 

Bring some juice and 

bread. 

Monetary donations only.  This year we will accept monetary donations only. 1/2 

will go to UMCOR and 1/2 will go to our district pledge for missions. Make check 

payable to Mile High Metro UMW and mail to Kathy Bollfrass, 12379 Syracuse St. 

Thornton, CO 80602 with the memo “UMW annual meeting”. 

Other Agenda Items: 

 Election and installation of district officers for 2021 

 Approve Standing Rules 

 Memorial for UMW members who have passed in the 

last year 


